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10 October 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,
Imperial War Museum

On Friday 25 October Year 6 are going on a trip to the Imperial War Museum. The children will leave
school at 9.30am and will travel by train to Waterloo East. They will then walk to the museum where
they will learn more about World War 1 before eating their lunch and catching the train home. They
should return to school in time for the normal home time of 3.15pm.

Please send your child to school with a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, nuts, cans or glass bottles). If
you would prefer school to provide a packed lunch instead please indicate on ParentPay but we must

know before Friday 18 October.
The children must wear school uniform and bring a coat in case the weather is bad.

There is no charge for this fabulous trip.

We need a few volunteers to assist us. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate place on
ParentPay by stating YES or NO when you give permission for your child to go on this trip and we will

let you know if you are needed.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mahony
Head of School
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